Newsletter



Principal's Comment:

If you have a concern or complaint about something at school, here's the best way to handle it:

- 1. Talk to the Teacher: Start by talking to your child's teacher, or send them an email and try to resolve it at this level. They're usually the best person to help with classroom issues.
- 2. Meet the Principal: If you're not happy with how things are going, or if the problem is more serious, make a time to talk it through with the principal. They can help sort things out.
- 3. Write to the School Board: If things still aren't resolved, you can write a letter to the school board explaining your concerns. Be clear about what's going on and what you'd like to see happen. Remember, good communication is key to working things out. By following these steps and working together, we can make sure any issues are taken care of for the benefit of our kids.

Thanks for your cooperation and understanding.

School News:

FUNDRAISER

CookieTime Rookie Cookies orders in by TOMORROW -Wednesday 10th April

Autims Awerness Friday 12th April

Wear your PJ's or Onesie. Bring coins for cookies and or slices - \$1 each

Te Reo Māori Lessons

Thursday 11th April
3:30pm - 4:30pm
Whakawhanaungatanga (getting
to know each other) session to
start - ALL WELCOME

Term 2 Heating

The boiler has been decommissioned and we are still waiting on Ministry approval for the installation of Heatpumps. Please wear warm clothes for the start of the

Assembly this Friday

Room 2 and Miss Crozier's group will be sharing their learning.

TOD - Monday 29th April

This includes the College and Intermediate.

Term 2 starts Tuesday 30th April



Community News:

Important Dates:

10th April CookieTime orders due 12th April Autism Awareness -

PJ/Onesie Day Last day of Term One

29th April Kāhui Ako TOD 30th April First day of Term Two







Term One, Week 11